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Shebbear community school 

Shebbear, Beaworthy, 
Devon 

Tel 01409 282856                       EX21 5SG                                 July 2015 
littlebearspreschool@btconnet.com 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
Little Bears Pre-school welcomes you to our warm and friendly sessions, and welcomes any ideas. 
Each child has their own key person and you will be able to find the information about your child’s key 
person and their role in the front cover of your child’s home diary. 

Snacks are provided throughout the day taking into account any child’s dietary needs, and this can range 
from a variety of cereals, a choice of fresh fruit, bread sticks, crackers, toast, and raisins. Fresh milk or 
water is available at snack and children are able to access fresh water throughout the day. 

Our policies and procedures are available to view at any time and we are at present bringing all our 
policies up to date. 

Please would parent/carers ring into preschool using the number above, on the first morning of your 
child’s sickness to note an absence, as this could help identify any bugs or illness that other children may 
have. 
Please find a list of our daily routines on the notice board just inside classroom. 

Sharing learning at home in June 
Can your child find a square, rectangle or a circle 
shape on a vehicle? 
You are welcome to write in your child’s diary, any 
information from this activity or anything 
happening at home. 

Dear parent/carers,  

    Other News 
Emilia brought in some butterflies for all the 
children to look at and investigate. 
Children made some butterfly mobiles, and some 
butterfly painting prints. 

A very big thank you to our committee who have 
applied and been successful in getting us a grant 
for our garden area. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH 

Our Focused Topic 
Our focused topic for this month will be all about 

Transport 
We sometimes change our focused planned activity 

on the day when children bring in something of 
interest. 

Some of the things we will be looking at are 
Cars               Planes                  Trains 
Ambulance    Police vehicles      Fire engine 
Diggers         Tractors                 Trucks 
Helicopters    Buses                    Bike/Motor bikes 

We welcome any interesting books, pictures, models 
or even past events or visits relating to transport. 
Please ask a member of staff if you would like to find 
out any more details relating to our topics. 

Week starting 

➢  1st    June     Cars     
        

➢ 8th     June     Buses / Bikes  

➢ 15th   June    Trains / Tractors / Trucks 
     

➢ 20th   June     Fire engines / Police cars 
                        Ambulance  

➢ 29th   June    Helicopters / Planes 

Future Events 
Please ask a member of staff if you would like any more 

details before the event. 
Each trip we will forward on information beforehand. 

➢ Thursday 18th June    Trip to Atlantis 

➢ Friday       17th July     Trip to Bude beach 

➢ Thursday   23rd July    Last day of term 
At 9am we will be saying goodbye to Finley, 
Shay, Emilia and Abigail who will be leaving to 
start school in September. 
All welcome to join us for refreshments  


